
 

 

  

 

21st November 2022 

 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

PGL Visit 2023 – 21st June – 23rd June 2023 

 

We write with an update on the Year 6 residential trip. We have been in discussions with PGL to try 

to reduce the cost of this year’s trip. 

 

The result of our discussions is that we are now booked in to their brand new centre at Newby 

Wiske near Northallerton.  

 

The price of the trip is confirmed at £300.00.  

 

The payment plan remains the same. An initial deposit for the visit which you have paid already.  A 

further payment of £100 would be required by 3rd January and final balance payment by 17th April 

2023. Though we recommend paying in smaller instalments to spread the cost. For all other reasons 

the deposit is non-refundable. Please make your payments on Parentpay.  If your child is on Free 

School Meal’s please contact the school office.  

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

D J Morley 

Office Manager 

 


